
 



When I look back on the monumental year that was 2021, I am filled with
gratitude for all that we have been able to accomplish together. 

Although I am new to the role of President and CEO, I am no stranger to the
dedication of this community to serving our mission and the families who
depend on us. I am thrilled to reminisce on the many memories and
milestones of this past year, and so proud of everything you helped us to
achieve. 

2021 marked the 10th anniversary of Gift of Life Family House opening its
doors to transplant families. To recognize this incredible milestone, we held a
special 10th anniversary celebration and kick-off event which launched our
Journey to Hope campaign, a year-long fundraising effort in honor of the
courageous families served at the Family House every day. 

Our community also helped us to complete our most successful year of
fundraising to date, with over $1.9 million raised to support transplant
families!

Everything that the Family House has accomplished over the last 10 years
would not be possible if it were not for the support of our devoted
community. It is because of you that our mission to providing a safe place to
call home for transplant families remains strong. 

As past guest Jason said, “The Family House was like a home away from home… It
was very much a healing part of the process, it makes you feel normal again.”

Thank you to everyone who supported our mission over the last 10 years. I
hope you enjoy looking back on this historic year, and I look forward to the
exciting journey ahead of us. 

RICHARD D. HASZ 

DEAR FAMILY HOUSE COMMUNITY,

PRESIDENT AND CEO 



JAN L. WEINSTOCK
CHEIF ADMINISTRATIVE
OFFICER AND GENERAL

COUNSEL

DEAR AMAZING SUPPORTERS,
I cannot believe it has been 10 years since we began this incredible journey
together! To everyone who has stood by our side over the last decade, thank
you. Reaching this milestone is a testament to the compassion of this 
 community.

2021 was truly a year of celebration. Not only did we celebrate our 10th
birthday, but we also unveiled our Chimes of Hope, a new feature at the
Family House where families can come to ring the chimes and celebrate their
own milestones along the transplant journey. 

We came together this summer for our 17th Annual Kidney Open Golf Outing
at Dupont Country Club in Wilmington, DE. It was a beautiful day of golf and
over $133,000 was raised to support transplant families! 

When our doors opened, we made the promise to never turn a family away
due to inability to pay our nightly fee. Over the last 10 years, this promise has
never been broken thanks to the selflessness of our community. 

And the generosity doesn’t stop there. This year, we surpassed the incredible
milestone of providing $10 million in subsidized care to transplant families!
This was made even more special during our 10th anniversary year, and I am
once again humbled by the scope and compassion of our supporters.  

Thank you to everyone who provided a meal, hosted a fundraiser, contributed
and have been a part of our community over the past decade. 

Your generosity can move mountains and allows us to continue supporting
transplant families year after year. 

I can’t wait to make more memories with all of you in the upcoming year. 



Gift of Life Family House
 serves as a

 "home away from home"
 for transplant patients and
their families by providing

temporary, affordable
lodging and supportive

services to those who travel
to Philadelphia,

Pennsylvania for transplant-
related care. Gift of Life

Family House is a 501(c)(3)
non-profit charitable

organization.

MISSION
STATEMENT

Maryam Hakam (left), a kidney transplant recipient,
with her sister and caregiver, Sahera



     TH ANNIVERSARY 
A JOURNEY TO HOPE

2021 marked 10 years since Gift of Life Family House officially opened its doors to welcome home
transplant families. We are proud to have provided comfort and hope to thousands of families since

opening, and knew we had to recognize this special milestone in a big way. 
Here are just a few things we did to celebrate.

Launched  Journey to
Hope Campaign, a
fundraising effort

created in honor of the
courageous families we

serve every day 

Unveiled the Chimes of
Hope, an 8-foot wind chime  

families can ring in
celebration of special
milestones along their

transplant journey

Celebrated our birthday in
July with a special 10th

anniversary kick-off event
where we got to thank our
community for 10 years of

support 

Howard Nathan with past guest and
kidney recipient, Dannielle Small,

ringing the chimes

Gift of Life mascot Heartman at the
anniversary event
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Molly Lombardo, past guest and lung
transplant recipient, with her husband
Gregg 



Raised over $65,000 for our
Home Cook Heroes
Program with our Giving
Tuesday fundraiser

Installed new lights on the
Family House to create a
beacon of hope for
transplant families

PEAKS OF THE 2021
JOURNEY

Reached the important
milestone of providing 

$10 million in subsidized
care since opening

Invited our Home Cook Heroes
back into the kitchen to cook

meals for our families

Top right: Michele Keefe, with husband, Tom,
 a lung transplant recipient 

Left: Home Cook Heroes group Further Her in Action
Bottom right: Home Cook Heroes group Friends of Bear



TO OUR FOUNDER 
A TRIBUTE

2021 was more than just a year of celebration for the
Family House, it was a year of change. 

Howard's vision, advocacy, and compassion had a
tremendous impact on the field of organ donation and
the thousands of transplant families who have come
through the doors of the Family House. We look forward
to all he will accomplish in his new role! 

Howard had the distinction of being the longest serving
President and CEO of any organ procurement
organization, and has left a legacy that extends far
beyond his 38 years of inspirational leadership. 

In June of 2021, our admired Founder, Howard M. Nathan,
announced that he would be stepping down as President
and CEO of Gift of Life and transitioning to a new role as
Executive Director of the Transplant Foundation at the
beginning of 2022. 



“I just felt like it was a
homey, tight-knit

environment, and that
it had the most to offer.
And that’s why I chose

the Family House.” 

-Jen Cuello, 
lung transplant

recipient 
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AVERAGE FAMILY
NIGHTS PER STAY

Connecticut
Delaware

Florida
Georgia
Kansas

Kentucky
Maryland

Massachusetts
Missouri

New Jersey
New York

North Carolina
North Dakota
Pennsylvania

South Carolina
Virginia

West Virginia
Wisconsin

20
119
9
1
2
12
91
10
1
204
175
6
2
582
8
26
2
4

unique
families from 

IMPACT 2021
REPORT

1,274
STATE BREAKDOWN 

18 different
states

TOTAL LODGING NIGHTS 

6,172

4.81
NUMBER OF GUESTS
SERVED (NON-UNIQUE)

9,750

Nightly fee
for guests:  

Actual
cost:

$40

$175



TRANSPORTATION

GUESTS
TRANSPORTED

SHUTTLE
TRIPS

MILES
TRAVELED

TAXI TRIPS
PROVIED

PARKING
REIMBURSMENTS

643

284

3,436

504

142

In 2021, the                                               , which guests rely on for
transportation to and from the hospital, was brought back as a
regular service for guests. During the pandemic, this service was
suspended and guests were reimbursed for parking and taxi costs.
Multiple protocols are now in place to ensure the safety of guests
and volunteers when using this service. 

Volunteer shuttle driver and donor father, Bob Baur 

Family House Shuttle Program 



GUEST STATISTICS
Family Stays by Specific Organ
Treatment (by episode)

Family Stays by Reason
(by episode)

Pre-Transplant



Surgery: Recipient



Surgery: Donor



Post-Transplant



Hospitalization



Living Donor

Heart

Lung

Heart-Lung

Kidney

Liver

Pancreas

Liver-Kidney

Kidney-Pancreas

Heart-Liver

154

625

41

206

224

4

12

6

1

337

105

13

613

201

4
Evaluation

Top: William "Duffy" McDuffie, a heart
transplant recipient

Bottom: Alice Sellers, a liver transplant recipient, and
Donny, her husband and caregiver

Appointment

Appointment



Top: Fam First Outreach
Bottom: DPS Group Global

The                                                    provides transplant patients and their
families with a home-cooked meal prepared by volunteers and access to
a full-service kitchen and a fully-stocked pantry. This past year our
volunteers were able to return to our kitchen to once again cook meals
for our families. Our staff has implemented multiple safety precautions
and policies for volunteers coming in to cook, and many groups still
choose to drop-off meals or arrange catering. 

HOME COOK
HEROES

Home Cook Heroes Group
Breakdown:

Donor/Recipient Family 23%
Service Organization 18%
Hospital 4%
House of Worship 7%
School 2% 
Business 17%
Other 29%

29% 23%

18%

17%

7% 4%2%

Home Cook Heroes Program



HOME COOK HEROES
ALL-STARS
Gift of Life Family House proudly recognizes the
Home Cook Heroes "All Star" volunteer groups from
2021. All-Stars are committed volunteer groups who
provide a meal to the Family House guests through
the Home Cook Heroes Program at 
least 12 times in a 
calendar year.

AmeriHealth Caritas Care Crew 

COMHAR Friends of Bear

Further Her in Action Masonic Blood and Organ 
Donation Program

MTF Biologics New Vision Pioneers

Pattinson Family Randon Family

Rutger's Gang St. Augustine Parish

Team Spiers TRIO Philadelphia



ADOPT-A-FAMILY
PROGRAM 

In 2021, the Family House reached the
incredible milestone of providing over
$10 million in subsidized care for
transplant families! 

Total 
Supplemented 

2011-2021

$10,814,088

The                                         subsidizes the cost of staying
at the Family House to keep our room fee low. The
program also covers costs for families who cannot afford
the nightly fee, ensuring no family is ever turned away
due to an inability to pay. 

Adopt-A-Family Program

Kerry Lee Klemick, caregiver and husband to
Janet, a lung transplant recipient



The                                                 provides families and caregivers and patients with education and
support as they navigate the transplant process. In addition to a full-time social work team available
on-site for individual counseling, the program offers an online informational library, support
groups, live educational webinars and continuing education programs for transplant professionals. 

CAREGIVER LIFELINE
PROGRAM

Internal
Counseling 

Hours 

Support
Group

Participants 

Continuing
Education
Programs 

Continuing
Education

Participants

Caregiver Lifeline Program

Family House guest, Jaden, with Gem the therapy dog

296 389

5 471



WEBINAR
SERIES

In 2021 the very popular Transplant Webinar Series
was continued through the Caregiver Lifeline Program
which was first introduced in 2020. The series consists

of complimentary webinars that provide the
transplant community with health and wellness

information. Many of the webinars can be viewed on
our website. Thank you to our webinar sponsors and

local transplant centers that provide support and
resources that help make these webinars possible.

Webinars 
Hosted

Participants

14

1,510 Survivor's Guilt
Parenthood after Transplant

Post-Transplant Nutrition
Understanding Medicare and

Healthcare Fundraising

2021 Topics Included: 



“My husband said
“Semper Fi” [about the Family

House], because through our whole
process the Family House was

always faithful with giving us a
clean, comfortable, and safe place to
stay during our transplant journey.” 

-Lynette McDuffie, caregiver and wife to
William (Duffy), a heart transplant recipient

and military veteran



ALUMNI FUND 
As part of our 10th anniversary campaign, a special 
fund was established where past guest families can 
help other families like their own along the transplant 
journey. 

The Alumni Fund provides a meaningful way for past 
guests to support other transplant families and help 
ensure we never turn away a family in need. 

Jen Cuello, a lung transplant recipient (middle), her parents (left), 
and Michelle Keefe with husband Tom, a lung transplant recipient 

Total 
Alumni Gifts 

74 

Total 
Amount 
Raised 

$11,861 



We proudly recognize our  
                                             who have given
major gifts of $10,000 or more to support
the Family House in 2021.

Founder's Circle Members Bee a Blessing, Inc.
Community Tissue Services
CSL Behring, LLC
David Nelson Jr. Memorial Fund
James and Paula Duva
Chris and Lynn Fallon
Bernard and Ellen Gottlieb
Betsy Horen
Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania
Jenn's House Inc.
Samuel and Jean Jones
Estate of Joseph Kozlowski
Howard and Liz Nathan
Estate of Elizabeth Rizzotte
Harry Roth, Esq. and Lisa Heller, MD
TD Bank, N.A.
Temple University Health System
The Gitlin Family Foundation
Transplant Alliance Foundation, Inc.
Wawa, Inc.
WSFS Foundation
Richard Zwelsky

FOUNDERS CIRCLE

Kevin Kovaleski, VP of Global Commercial Development for
Transplant at CSL Behring



The                      is an annual giving program made up of philanthropic contributors
who give                       in a calendar year to support the Family House Annual Fund.
Thank you to our 2021 members.
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Anonymous
AC Power Company, Inc
Martha and Bill Anderson
Lauren's Foundation
HealthLogiX
International Paper Foundation
Linda McConnell
Cary Moritz, Esq. and Michael 
   Moritz, MD
Perseverance Encampment No. 
   135 I.O.O.F
Frank and Joyce Podietz
Rutgers Gang
Rivers Casino
Team Spiers
John and Brenda Scanelli
St. Augustine Roman Catholic
Church Rebecca Watson
Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.
Dennis Westhoff

HONOR IN PLATINUM - $5,000+

Family Circle
$250 or more

HOPE IN GOLD - $2,500+

CARE IN SILVER - $1,000+

Anonymous in memory of 
   John Moretto
Anonymous
Bill and Martha Anderson 
Larry and Diane Beard
Bnasty's Family & Friends
Donald Carter
Friends and Family of Jerry              
   Curran
James and Paula Duva
Joseph and Beverly Forline 
Grand Lodge Independent
Order of Odd Fellows of New
Jersey Hanover Home 
   Association
Betsy Horen
Mary Pat Kessler
Victor Miasnikowicz
Howard and Liz Nathan
David Nelson Jr. Memorial 
   Fund
Neshaminy Ice Hockey
Lori Nicoletti Peruto, Esq.
Pop-Pop's Miracle
The Raymond Family
RBC Wealth Management
Lisa Heller and Harry Roth
Drs. Steven M. Rudich and
Donna M. Cirasole
Sam's Spirit 
Scott and Vickie Sayles
Sovereign Insurance Group
Joan Spain

   

National Disease Research Interchange
Cristin Nicoletti
Kathy and Charles Noll
Maryellen and Walt Paget
Kevin C. Parham
Adam and Christina Pennypacker
Phyllis S. Gitlin Family Foundation
Terri Lathan
Andrea and Sean Reynolds
New Vision Pioneers
National Disease Research Interchange
Cristin Nicoletti
Kathy and Charles Noll
Maryellen and Walt Paget
Kevin C. Parham
Adam and Christina Pennypacker
Phyllis S. Gitlin Family Foundation
Terri Lathan

Anonymous Contributors
John and Denise Abrams
Alarm Funding Associates, LLC
Tibor and Bridget Baksy
Bank of America Foundation
Michael Perkins and Julie 
   Baumgardner

Thomas and Kathleen Subranni
Friends and Family of Mo Sullivan
The Scholler Foundation
Transplant Alliance Foundation, Inc.
XVIVO Perfusion, Inc
   

Center for TMJ & Sleep 
   Disorders, LLC
Edward Chambers
Elizabeth Colaiuta
Caroline and James Coleman
Elaine M. Cook
Theresa Daly
Ernie and Anna Marie DeCaro
Elizabeth Dellers
Barbara and Stephen J.
Demchyk Foundation
Bruce Stavitsky and Cynthia 
   Dice
Ira Dounn & Shaina Ward
Cheryl Eshenour
Fiorelli Urology Associates PC
Marta Galarza
Susan Gibbs
Catherine Giblin
Harold Goodman
Ellen and Bernie Gottlieb
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Hasz, Sr.
Home Shopping Network
Teresa Iaconelli
Jean and Sam Jones

Catie and Lexi Becker
Richard and Betty Beltz
Debjani and Satya Bhoumik
The Bogle Family
Richard Bradley
Jim Brennan
John and Patricia Browne
Paul and Jenifer Brucker
Wendy Bullotta
Jennifer Byrne
Jim and Karen Carns

Peter and Katherine Kelsen
Susan Kempton
Laura Kirk
Krysta Hankee Memorial Fund
Christian Locher
MTF Biologics
George Mackenzie
John and Sharon Manz
Masonic Blood and Organ Donor Club
John McBride
Mickey and Judy McCabe
William and Sharon McKee
Michael McVey
Edward Meckeneck
John and Eleanor Michele
Mid-America Transplant
Richard G. Moore
Jeff and Maxine Morgan
Steven Napiecek and Robin Zoltek



Andrea and Sean Reynolds
New Vision Pioneers
Ellen Ryan
Sam's Club Willow Grove
Johann and Beverly Schneider
Dr. Marshall and Michele Schwartz
Lindsey and William Schwartz
Settlement Engine
Bernice Simonik
Linda and Daniel Smaglinski
Mary Smith
Samantha Smith
Jay and Pat Souder
Paul Stehlik
J. Kate Stickles and Brad Baldus
Daniel Stockdreher
The Ashland Foundation
The Prince of Piedmont Society
Thomas Jefferson University
Hospital Transplant Institute
Nancy Tindall
TRIO Philadelphia
Huseyin and Dianna Unver
URA Inc.
John Visconi
Dr. Barbara A. Wadsworth and
Mr. Henry J. Wadsworth
Walker Lodge #306 IOOF
Robert G. Walsh, Sr.
Russell Westendorf
Harold and Janet Whartnaby
Judy Yost
Janine Zozaya

GRACE IN BRONZE  - $500+
Anonymous Contributors
215 Mopar
Lauretta and Robert Ayers
Michael Barr
Dr. and Mrs. Horace Barsh
Jocelyn Berg
Danielle Blass Bernadette Boginsky
Barbara and Robert Bowie

Nina Britton
John and Cyndi Bruens
Marian Buccafurni
Sandra and Francis Cannon
Pete Cannon
Mary Carroll-Riedel
James and Styliani Chacharone
Melvin and Lynne Cherry
Chou Hap and Pang Chin
Chubb Charitable Foundation
Clark Family
Gavanna Construction
Paul Cohen
Hector Colon
Patrick Davenport
Stephen and Priscilla Demosky
Barry and Mary Doane
Nancy Doble
Florence and Robert Dolceamore
Diana and James Donato
Allen and Carol Drucker
Mary Ann Dunlap
Stephen Edwards
Employee Benefit Specialist, Inc.
James and Marie Evans
Chris and Lynn Fallon
Daniel and Jeanne Fiskaldo
Stacey Fitch
Fortuna Family
Dr. Beverly Foster and Mr. Jim Foster
Todd Franzen
Karen Gausch
Gavanna Construction
Carol and John Giungo
Vicki Goettel
Harvey Goldglantz
Angelia Graham
Elvin and Sue Green
Ruth and Nick Grigoriades
Thomas and Marian Gross
Angela Heim
Joseph and Bonnie Henry
Carol and Tom Hetzel

Horton Family Foundation
Lawrence and Carol Hostrander
Tammy and Jim Hull
Gary and Coleen Jividen
Megan Kane
Edward and Heather Kellogg
Joyce Kelly
Jerry and Deena Koffler
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Kovach
Daniel and Audrey Krispin
La Famiglia Dei Fratelli
Frank Lambert
Karen Lanzillo
James and Mary Lavery
L. Scott Levin
Drs. Kimberly and Alexander Lin
Beatrice G. Lipschultz
Lodge No. 2 Free and Accepted
Masons of Pennsylvania
Candace Mackersie
Louis and Maryanne Maczuga
The Malvezzi Family
David and Barbara Mandel
Paul and Nicole Manion
Paul Manz
James and Mary Maugeri
Christine and Thomas McGarry
Kathy McGee
Connie and Jack McGinty
Patrick and Susan McGovern
Ronald and Heather Michaud
Donna and Antoni Mikolajczyk
Joann and Joseph Mozelewski
MTF Biologics
Bud and Marie Murphy
Catherine Nasta
Nationwide Organ Recovery Transport
Alliance Dan and Lou Ann Norton
Dr. Kim Olthoff
Marie and Donald Orlovsky
Jeffrey and Lorinda Orlowski
Peter and Nancy Parsons

Arthur and Gail Pasquarella
Ruhi Patil
David Pierson
The Prasad Family
Christine Radolovic
Mansur Rasul
Robin and Fred Robbins
Salvation Christian Center
Cesar and Carmen Sanchez
Michael Santucci
Jean Savakinas
Thomas and Amy Scalici
Geraldine Schinski
Thomas and Kathleen
   Schocklin
Janice Schwartz-Donahue
Carl Fritz and Debra Scotti 
   Fritz
Laura Siminoff and Jacek 
   Ghosh
William Soloway
St. John's Evangelical Lutheran 
   Church
St. Paul's United Church of 
   Christ
Eric and Lori Stevenson
Frank Sullivan
Tacony Lodge No 600 F & AM
Temple University Health
System Heart and Vascular 
   Department
Frederick and Eunice Thetgyi
Brittnay Tilley
Kenneth and Linda Tom
Elizabeth Turcich and Robert
Scullin
Amita Verma
Belarmino and Anna Viegas
Michael Walker
Phyllis Weber
Kevin and Mary Wiedel
Drs. Richard and Sandra Wortzel
Lauren Dranoff and Jerry Yablin
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COMFORT IN COPPER  - $250+
Anonymous Contributors
Dominic Adorno
Alex Agres
Tom Aiken
June and Kevin Alderfer
Frances Alejnikov
Charles Alexander
Dennis and Mary Anne Allen
Spiro and Priscilla 
   Apostolou
Terri Arnold
Mary Ashman
Patrick Baker
Kenneth Barkauskas
Lisa Benkert
Bryna Berman
Christian Bermudez
Daniel and Nadine Bidwell
Ronald and Carol Bilek
Sheila Blanks
Eugene and Patricia Blum
Dr. Emily Blumberg and
Mr. John Mezochow
Ann Bogosian
Marian Clavin and Richard 
   Bomba
Christopher Bradley
Lori and Elling Brigham-
   Eidbo
Lauralee Brown
Norman and Donna 
   Buchanan
Domenick Buonocore
Annina Burns
Victoria Burns
Donelle and Brian Bussom
Cynthia Camp and Gregory 
   Silva
Eric Campbell
Donald and Brenda Cappetta
Nancy Castrenze
Thomas Chorba

Church of the Redeemer
Thomas and Suzanne Civitella
Joanne Cochrane
Sara Cohen
Esther Coleman
Elizabeth Coller
Barbara Converse
Winifred Cooper
Jenna Corbett
Lisa Coscia
New Vision Pioneers
Charles Creveling
Chris and Sharon Crooker
John and Kathleen Crouch
Richard and Mary Cuff
Patrick Cunningham
Lisa Cunningham
Robert Cunningham
Ellen Daly
Celia Davis
Pamela and Barnes Delancy
Mr. and Mrs. John Delaney, Jr.
Dave DeStefano
Corrine and Robert Devereux
Edward and Margaret Devinney
Harris and Debra Devor 
Dolores DeVos
Samantha DiGiorgio
Wayne and Linda Dillon
Christina Dockery
Kathleen M. Doherty
Kerry Doherty
Gail and Richard Donner
Beverly Dorman
Kevin Dougherty
Susan Dounn
Julia Drummond
Brian Dubas
Sean and Allison Dukes
Ty Dunn
Edward and Wendy Eaton
Ebenezer Baptist Church

Cathy Ebinger
John Edwards
Kermit Ellis
Thomas and Pam Eskildsen
Scott Espenshade
Michael Faruolo
Denise and Ken Fegley
David Feldman
Lawrence Fine
Stuart and Sandra Fine
Elizabeth and Thomas Finocchio
Tracy Flannery
Sean Forrest
Patricia Fox
Fox & Roach Charities
Jane French
John and Cornelia Fruncillo
Edna Galarza
Janice Gentile
Jacqueline Giuffrida
John Gordon
Denise Hamby
Brian and Elizabeth Hamilton
Dr. and Mrs. Mehdi and Christine 
   Haririan 
Mary Harris
Tom and Kathleen Hebling
Sylvia and Bob Herman
George Herrera
Robert and Deborah Hicks
Mark and Karen Hite
Kenneth Hoffman
Claire Hogan
Joseph and Megan Holden
George and Rachael Holz
Dr. Ian Hood M.D.
Karen and Tom Hoyer
Robert and Beverly Hoyer
Erik Hudzik
Mark and Maria Hyman
Margaret Iacobacci
Independence Blue Cross

Keith and Elaine Jones
Saul and Shira Joseph
Joseph Brown Lodge 751
Juliustown United Methodist 
   Church
Kampi Components Co., Inc.
Terri Kane
Bernee Kapili
John Kasteleba and Betty English
Judy Keely
Arthur Kelly
Kate Kelly
David and Elizabeth Kennedy
Katie Kershner
Stephanie Kinsey
Keith Klasic
Susan and Howard Klein
Jill and Jarred Koch
Frank P. Kowalski
Pepper and Mike Krach
John Kramer
Carol and Dean Krautter
Farn-Tung Kung
Beth-Anne Laine
Kathryn Lamb
Barbara Landis
LAOH Division 10 Mercer County
Steven and Mary Lapham
Gina LaRussa
Dr. James Lee
Mary Kiernan and Bill Lee
John and Norma Leighton William
Leinweber
Michael Leppo
Kathleen Lilly
Alan Liss
Gregg and Molly Lombardo
Captivated by Collin's Smile
M&S Centerless Grinding KVI
Timothy and Phyllis Maglone
Linda Berger and Steven Maisel
Debra Malinics
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Marguerite Marcinek
Alice and Edward Margolis
Michael Matkovic
Tim and Gena Mayer
Mary McAllister
Joseph McBride
Joseph McCafferty
Maria and Kevin McCall
Sister Joan Marie McCann
Niesha McClain
Kevin McCown
Meg McGoldrick
Carol and James McKelvey
William and Lorraine McKenna
Sean Mckight
Richard McMonigle and Kathleen
Chancler
Thomas Jefferson University 
   Hospital Pharmacy
Celia McQuiston
Sue McVey-Dillon and Terry Dillon
Dr. Michael Meshkov and Dr.
Janine Reed
Diane Meyer
Anne and Dan Miller
Timothy and Laurie Miller
Thomas and Mary Susan Molnar
Martiza Montalvo
Dr. Jonathan and Suzanne Morris
Daniel Mosser
Linda Muller
Joseph Murray
Janette Navarro
Judith and Frederick Neagul
Anita Nealon
Helen Nelson
New Era Services LLC
Gerald Nocentino
Scott Noye and Family
David O'Brian
Jane O'Connor
Kevin O'Connor
Joseph and Merna Opetosky

Philadelphia Chapter of AANN
Susan Pincus
The Pla Family
M. Esther Popjoy
Edward Powers
Randy and Rick Presant
Brian and Michelle Price
John Prontnicki
 Debra Pross
Charles Quintard
Dr. Elizabeth and Spencer Rand
Gift of Life Transplant Coordinators
Referral Partners Plus Inc
Patrick and Jean Reger
Eleanor Reinhardt
Sean Rhoads and Keri Fisher
Michael and Mona Ridgeway
Karen and Gary Rightmire
James and Judith Rodden
Theresa Rooney
Suzanne Root Esq.
Michael and Rosemary Rose
Clayton Rose
Elizabeth and Bruce Rubin
Karen and Paul Ryder
David Samsel
Eileen Santiago
Judith Sborlini
John and Kris Schaible
David Schauber Jr.
Garry Scheib
The Fischer Family
Brian and Angie Schleider
Geraldine Schneeberg

Robert and Tracie Opitz
James and Virginia Pacer
Robert Pacini
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri
Larry and Diana Paul
Ruth Peachey
Jenn and Aaron Pearl
Lori Perch

Michael and Patti Seely
Andrea Seitchik
Donald and Alice Sellers
Dr. Abraham Shaked
Lucille Shick
Shining Light Council #2
Diane Simonik
Alick Sinift
Lori Smith
Madelyn Smith
Michael and Amy Smith
William and Donna Smith
Randy and Jennifer Soriano
Shari and James Sortino
Robert and Ida Sosna
Eileen Spack
Speech Pathology Department Temple
University Hospital
 Sharon and Kenneth Spinrad
Thomas and Deborah Stalsitz
Brody and Kari Stevens
Robert Stevens
Susan and Edward Stevens
Julie Stiffler
John Sullivan
Surety Title Service, Inc.
Darlene Sweitzer
Donna and Brian Swilley
Sydenham Commons
Suzanne M. Sylvina
Charlene Tan
John Taylor
Tennett Manufacturing Inc
Fred Terracina
Upper Adams Jaycees
Annalise Thomas
Charles and Sybil Thomas
Christine Tierney
Kevin and Lori Tighe
Patricia Timmins

Transplant Information Center
Wendy Trow-Fox and Remy Fox
Lisa Tull
Jeanne and David Turner
Harold and Debbie Tyber
William and Annette Tyler
Omar Urdaneta
Dr. and Mrs. Jonathan and Amy
Van Kleunen

Vaughn and Cynthia Whisker
Scott Williams
Dolores Wilson
Debra Wolfgang
Denise Wurst
Kathy Yandle and Rick Miller
Ed Yashinsky
Leah Zenker
Sam Zitman

Barbara W. and Barry W.
VanRensler, Esq.
Nicole Vendetti
Marla Viturello
Susan Vogel
Janice Waitkus
Stanley and Claudia Waldruff
Robert and Noreen Watson
Rosemarie and Kenneth Webb
Weisbecker Partnership
TJUH - 7 West
Clifford Wendricks
Janice Whaley

Bold = Renewed Membership
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SPONSOR-A-ROOM
PROGRAM 
Our                                               allows individuals
to sponsor one of our guest or common rooms
by making a one-time donation or by hosting a
fundraiser. Room sponsors have their name
placed on a sign next to their guest room, and
can sponsor rooms for up to three years with
their donation. 

Thank you to all of our 2021 room sponsors for
helping keep our nightly fee low and covering
costs for families who can't afford it. 

Sponsor-A-Room Program

2021 Room Sponsors
AmeriHealth Caritas
David Nelson Jr. Memorial Fund
The Hampton Foundation
Martin WM Group at RBC WM
Pop-pop's Miracle Team
Sam's Spirit
Scott and Vickie Sayles
Team Esther Grace Facebook Friends
Transplant Alliance Foundation 

(left to right) Ken Lovely, Danielle Bailey and Kenya Walker of the
Transplant Alliance Foundation



Anonymous Contributors
Larry and Diane Beard
Daniel and Nadine Bidwell
Barbara and Robert Bowie
Richard Bradley
Domenick Buonocore
Donna Caracappa
Jim and Karen Carns
Rosane Clendining
Sara Cohen
Esther Coleman
Winnie Cooper
Lila Crews
Lisa Cuozzo
Ellen Daly
Krista Deguffroy
Karin Doherty
Kerry Doherty
Florence and Robert    
   Dolceamore
Robert Esnes
Ken and Denise Fegley
Lauren's Foundation
Darlene Frederick

Jane French
Vicki Goettel
Angelia Graham
Sylvia and Bob Herman
Erik Hudzik
Gary and Coleen Jividen
Jean and Sam Jones
Megan Kane
Kate Kelly
Denise Kelly
Basil Kershner
Kathryn Kiesel
Carol and Dean Krautter
Christopher LaMoureux
James and Mary Lavery
Dr. James Lee
Paul Manz
Nathaniel McCollum
Christine and Thomas             
McGarry
Bernard McGinty
Barbara McKeever
Michael McVey
Maureen T. Moran

Jeff and Debra Morgan
Judith and Frederick Neagul
Anita Nealon
David O'Brian
Bonnie O'Connor
Maryellen and Walt Paget
Larry and Diana Paul
Donna Pilch-Myers and Charlie 
   Myers
Randy and Rick Presant
Jim Price
Arnetta Ragland
John and Kris Schaible
David Schauber, Jr.
Jay and Pat Souder
Marie Strouse
Darlene Sweitzer
Theresa Sykes
Lisa Tull
Amita Verma
John Visconi
Richard Waechter
Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.
Kevin and Mary Wiedel

The                                is the Family House's monthly giving program.
Thank you to our Heart Members who give $21 or more per month.

Welcome Home Club

WELCOME HOME CLUB

Top: Volunteer Maryellen Paget 
Bottom: Volunteer shuttle driver Ben McGinty 



 "I am grateful to
 know that there is a place

 like the Family House. The staff
provide excellent housing and

services to the transplant patient
and the caregiver. Thank you to
the Family House for making us

feel at home." 
-Phillip Rajnath, a lung
transplant recipient 
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COMMUNITY 
SUPPORT 

Friends and family of the David Nelson Jr. Memorial Fund 



We are grateful to all those who dedicated a Legacy
Garden paver in honor or memory of someone in
2021. All pavers are displayed in our rear patio as
part of our Legacy Garden and are now a permanent
part of the Family House! 

LEGACY GARDEN
PAVERS 
2021 Pavers 
Angels for Ally in honor of George Greis 
Deborah Borden in memory of her liver donor
Peter and her 60th birthday 
Cape-Atlantic Transplant Support in memory of 
   William Carlsen 
Frank Corona in memory of Amy Corona
Marta Galarza in memory of Ed Galarza 
GOL Tissue and Perfusion Dept. in memory of 
   James Leo Ryan Sr. 
Maryanne and Louis Maczuga in memory of 
   Ronald Hannon 
Neshaminy Ice Hockey The Gannon Cup in memory 
   of Patrick Gannon and Phillip Oseredzuk 
Cristin Nicoletti in memory of George Gibbs 
Friends and Family of Mo Sullivan in memory of Mo 
Sheri Reavis in honor of Dr. Kartik Shenoy 
Stacy Schwab in memory of Karen Schwab 
Friends and Family of Brooklyn Taylor Scott in 
   memory of Brooklyn
John and Brenda Scanelli in memory of
   John Soloway 

Bee a Blessing Inc. with their paver 



FUNDRAISING
EVENTS 

Bee a Blessing Inc.
The Roaring 2020's 

Grundy Senators 
The Gannon Cup

David Nelson Jr. Memorial Fund
No Shower Happy Hour

Penkala Family and Friends
The Penkala Golf Outing

Fortuna Family and Friends
Bobby's Race for Life 



KIDNEY OPEN GOLF OUTING
TH ANNUAL71

NORA (Nationwide Organ Recovery
Transportation Alliance) 

The                                                                          
hosted by Dan Sinnott and Howard Nathan took place
on August 23, 2021. It was a great day of golf, food and
fun at the Dupont Country Club in Wilmington, DE. 

The event was a huge success, and raised over
$133,000 for the Family House!

17th Annual Kidney Open Golf Outing



ACTIVITIES PROGRAM

Movie
Nights

The                                              provides a much-needed lift to guests at the
Family House. Staff-led activities help to alleviate stress, give the opportunity

for quality time spent together not focusing on health issues, and stimulate
positive, hopeful feelings.

Family House Activities Program 

Arts &
Crafts 

Therapy
Dog

Sessions 
Game
Nights

53 36 73 4



Impressions

SOCIAL MEDIA
REPORT 

Social Media allows us to connect with our community in a meaningful way outside of the
Family House. It serves as a platform to share stories and important updates about the Family
House and our operations, and provide a place for transplant families who share the Family
House as a common interest to interact with each other.

Engagements 
The average number of times

people engaged with posts
by liking, commenting, and

sharing

The average number of times
posts are displayed on

people's news feeds

105
72

5

1,140
354

131
Followers

The number of
followers at the

end of 2021

8,902
1,799
1,439

facebook.com/GiftofLifeFamilyHouse

@GiftofLifeFamilyHouse

Gift of Life Family House

@Family_House



FINANCIAL SUMMARY 

Expenses Revenue
Fundraising 

Program Services
General and Administrative 

Grants
Guest Fee Revenue
Contributions

88%

9%

3%
83% 4%

13%



“The staff was always
welcoming, its so clean, and

there’s food every
night...seeing some of the
same people also gave us

comfort because it feels like
your home away from home.” 

-Lois Luse, caregiver and wife to Glenn
Luse, a lung transplant recipient
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MAKE A GIFT TO THE ADOPT-A-FAMILY PROGRAM. Help us keep our room fee low and our promise to never turn
a family away due to an inability to pay it. A $40 contribution helps support one night of lodging and access to our
supportive services for a family. 

JOIN THE WELCOME HOME CLUB. When you make a monthly gift, you’ll not only help families now, but you’ll help
families months from now. A monthly gift shows you’re committed to being by their side.

BE A HOME COOK HERO.  Prepare, drop off, arrange catering, or donate to sponsor a meal for our guests as they
unwind from a stressful day. Volunteers can come in to cook a meal with groups of up to 8 people. Groups can also
drop off meals or arrange for catering. 

HOST A WISH LIST DRIVE. Keeping the Family House stocked with basic home necessities such as food, toiletries,
and pantry items requires many donated items. Get together with your family, friends, company, or religious group
to collect items from our Wish List and drop them off for our transplant families to use during their stay!

PLEDGE YOUR BIRTHDAY. Make this your “Best Birthday Yet” by making a pledge to raise money for transplant
families at the Family House! Host an online fundraiser and ask your family and friends to make a donation in lieu of
gifts. You’ll help give the gift of home to transplant families seeking life-saving care far from their own. 

JOIN THE LEGACY SOCIETY FOR PLANNED GIVING. By making a gift through your estate, you can ensure the future
success of the Family House and have the satisfaction of knowing that your values will live on through the loving care
we provide.

SPONSOR A ROOM.  Room sponsors will have their name placed on a sign next to the room and will receive benefits
like having their name listed on our Contributors' Wall, an invitation to our President's Reception, listing in our
publications and an opportunity for a private check presentation with the Family House executive team. Rooms may
be sponsored for a period of up to 3 years at a time.  

WAYS TO SUPPORT



LEADERSHIP TEAM
Richard D. Hasz 
President and CEO 

Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.
Chief Administrative Officer
and General Counsel

Joseph Kauffman 
Director, Operations

Talia Giordano, MSW, LSW
Director, Family Services and
Caregiver Lifeline Program

Sara A. Cohen
Director, Development

Stephen Tornone, Esq.
Associate Counsel

ADVISORY BOARD
Martha Anderson
Sara A. Cohen
Carol Giungo
Richard D. Hasz
Mary Pat Kessler
Pepper Krach
Cynthia London
Howard M. Nathan
Lori Peruto, Esq.
Frank Podietz
Ranjoo Prasad, O.D.
Bill Soloway
Marc E. Uknis M.D.
Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.

FAMILY HOUSE STAFF
Celine Brunetti
Guest Services Liaison

Jolene Fulmore
Resident Manager

Genevieve Grabbe
Development Associate

Crystal Marshall 
Relief Manager 

Genevieve Moore
Guest Services Liaison

Faith Osborne, MSW 
Social Worker 

Nakia Parker
Relief Manager

Anne-Marie Sichinga
Relief Manager

Joseph Trainor
Relief Manager

Ashley Tran
Guest Services Fellow

Abigail Wells 
Grant Writer and
Communications Liaison

GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org
401 Callowhill Street,

Philadelphia, PA 19123
1-855-6-FAMILY

The official registration and financial information of
Transplant House d/b/a Gift of Life Family House may be

obtained from PA Dept. of State by calling toll free
1.800.732.0999. Registration does not imply

endorsement.

Board member and donor mother, 
Cynthia London, at our 10th Anniversary event 




